Heaton Park Primary and Nursery School Cuckoo Lane Whitefield Manchester M45 6TE

T: 0161 773 9554

E: heatonpark@bury.gov.uk



10th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Monday 5th February**, Year 3 will be going on a trip to Bolton Museum to visit the Ancient Egyptian Collection. Whilst at the museum, the children will have the chance to view a range of exciting artefacts and take part in in one of the museum's workshops.

We will leave school at 9.00am (please arrive for school as usual and be on time to avoid delaying the coach) and return in time for the usual 3:15pm collection. The cost of trip is £10 for each child so please pay this amount in full online, prior to the trip. Please visit:

https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/BuryEstore/estore/default/Catalog/Index?catalogueItemReference=C0000622&showSingleProduct=True&recurringOnly=False

Please select 'Heaton Park Primary School' from the dropdown list under 'All Shops' and then choose 'Year 3 – Bolton Museum. You will need your child's UPN code provided earlier in the year to make the payment. If you have misplaced this, please email the office using contact@heatonparkbury.com. Please also use this email address to provide consent for your child to attend and inform us about any necessary medication.

We ask that your child wears their full school uniform and bring a coat when walking to/from the coach.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a named plastic bag and drinks in plastic bottles only. If your child receives a free school meal, a packed lunch can be provided for them, however, please inform the office by <u>Friday 26th January.</u> If we don't hear from you, we will assume your child will bring their own.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions - we are really looking forward to an enjoyable and fun day out!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Prentice & Mr Ridley

